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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 17, 2012 
 
 
LLaasstt  WWeeeekkss  MMeeeettiinngg  
AAtttteennddaannccee  
Members Present – 22 
Guests – 14 
  
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
Several members were happy tonight 

 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee    
Kiwanian Craig Mitton, John Case, Dave 
Vaughan and Allen Ure did not shake Key 
Club Secretary Jenny Dunlop’s Hand. 
 
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  WWiinnnneerr  
Dale Smith 
 
MEETING AND EVENT 

SCHEDULE 
 
 
 
Aktion Club 
Aktion Club met at the Village on 
Wednesday. Next meeting is November 7, 
3:30 pm at the Legion. Everyone is 
welcome. 
 
Key Club 
Key Club will be selling bags of 
popcorn as a fundraiser beginning 
on Tuesday. Kernels Popcorn - freshly 
popped. 
  
Order now - Cheddar, Caramel or 
Buttersalt - 2 for $5.00. Which flavours 
would you like? 

 
This week is Key Club Week and the club 
has a booth set up at lunch time all week. 
Brandon Vaughan and Jenny Dunlop had 
the enjoyment of a good weekend at Key 
Leader last weekend.  
 
SSuurrpprriissee  GGuueessttss  
At last week’s meeting we had 4 surprise 
guests come to our meeting for an 
interclub, from the Detroit Number One 
club.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Nov 15 Mystery Tour 
Nov 22 4H Banquet  



  
 
 
 
 
 
HHoommee  HHaarrddwwaarree  
Please keep any receipts you may have. 
This will help us for the Christmas Parade. 

  
CCrraafftt  SShhooww  
It was a great weekend event. There were 
1069 people in attendance. We 67 
vendors this year, 22 of them were new. 
 
CCaakkeess  aanndd  SSmmooootthhiieess  
 Cakes are $15 and Smoothies are $2.  
 

  
  
GGuueesstt  SSppeeaakkeerr  
Shirley Stone was our guest speaker. She 
is a researcher who finds the lost soldiers 
who were killed in action. For her research 
efforts she was given the Queen’s 
Diamond Jubilee Medallion. 
 
In the presentation she gave us she 
informed us in her latest research. She 
recently found 15 Canadian Soldiers who 
were POW’s (Prisoners of War) after D 
Day. 

 
The soliders were from different platoons. 
6were from the North Nova Scotia 
Highlanders, 8 were from the Royal 
Winnipeg Rifles, and 1 was from The 
Cameron Highlanders of Ottawa. 
 
She got in contact with the families and 
told them about her research about their 
loved ones. She and the families went to 
Saint George- Des- Grosillers on June 30. 
This is where the family met for the first 
time and had a tour. Each of the families 
had a chance to pay their respects and 
visit the grave sites of the soldiers.  
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CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
Brian Dunlop, June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, 
Dale Smith (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Karolyn Ure (2 Years)   
  

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


